Will you please take a few minutes to help us?
BACK BY POPULAR DEMAND

The School Committee has once again asked if the parents would each write a sentence or
two about HCA for our Annual Appeal letter. They need to know what makes HCA stand
out and why you chose to send your child here. Snippets of your answers will be used in

the letter. They were a big hit last year! Thanks so much! A bulleted list is fine!

Then, for our accreditation project will you please complete the following?

Please comment on the impact of the Food for Life program, (Gardening, Nutrition/ Fitness) on your

child (ren) and family. Some areas to comment on may include
habits

food choices

activity choices

gardening skill & enthusiasm

willingness to try new foods or foods grown at home or school

other

Current grades of children in your family

Number of years attending HCA




